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WHAT: 
Family Law Reform - CPR will have booth at Conservative Issues Fair
WHERE: 
Airport Hilton, Bloomington, MN
WHEN:
EVENT HELD Saturday September 20, 2008, 10:00 am – 4:00 pm
Minnesota Based Non-Profit, Center for Parental Responsibility

To Display Their “Government GET OUT” Message at Conservative Issues Fair

St. Paul, MN—Minnesota based non-profit organization and volunteer family law reform advocates from the Center for Parental Responsibility (www.cpr-mn.org) announce their new professionally designed full-color promotional booth will debut at the Conservative Issues Fair this Saturday September 20, 2008. The event is open to the public. Anyone fed-up with the growth of government is encouraged to attend. 

The Twin Cities Republican Association is organizing the event. They expect over 50 booths and 1,000 attendees. The event will take place at the Airport Hilton in Bloomington, MN. The display room is open from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm. There will be a nominal entrance fee of $5.00 for the entire event.

Radio celebrity Jason Lewis, from KTLK FM radio, will conduct a special program from 12 noon – 2:00 pm. During this time, all organizations will be given a short time to explain the mission and activities of their group. 

The purpose of this Conservative Issues Fair is to bring together like-minded organizations and politicians battling against unwarranted government intrusion and other issues consistent with the republican platform. Although CPR is a non-partisan group, their message is expected to resonate with conservatives. 

CPR is a nationally recognized, Minnesota based, non-profit organization mobilizing a growing grass-roots movement of citizens to implement solutions to problems created by the current family law system that needlessly harms children and weakens families. The CPR mission is to remove the obstacles that prevent both parents from being fully and equally involved in the lives of their children, after divorce. They believe the biggest obstacle to their mission is the unwarranted government intrusion in private family matters, exacerbated by the violation of the Constitution and rule of law in family court.

According to Dr. Stephen Baskerville, “The abuse and exploitation of children by the very people and programs who claim to be protecting them is now so common and has been exposed in so many scholarly studies and popular accounts that one wonders why it is permitted to continue.”

The organization will offer their most popular merchandise: t-shirts, yard signs, and stickers branded with their hard-hitting message  “government get out of our families” and “government get out of our pockets.”
Molly K Olson, Founder and Executive Director of CPR, is quoted as saying “This is a great opportunity to reach a broader like-minded audience who also is demanding major reform and a sizeable reduction of government. We will take every advantage of this event to get our message out and recruit new members to our cause.”

For more information on CPR: YouTube, CPR 7 min INTRO http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=R4TUxSVvhww and YouTube, Family Law Reform TV 30 minute DEMO http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xwFxQTA4Kg0
--- END ---
Thank you!

CPR
